



November 24, 2020

Select Board Town of West Boylston, MA 140 Worcester Street West Boylston, MA 01583

Re: DCR Water Supply Protection FY2021 Forest Management Proposals

Dear Select Board Members:

The Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) Division of Water Supply Protection has posted its FY2021 Forest Management proposals on DCR properties for public review. One or more of the proposed projects is located on DCR land within your community. As part of our public process, we would like to share a copy of the proposals of the projects in your community and to offer to answer any questions your Board may have. The proposals are fully detailed for public comment in an online interactive map at this web address:

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/dcr-watershed-forestry-projects.

If you have questions regarding any of the details in the map there is contact information provided on the main page. If you wish to offer official public comment, instructions have also been provided. In addition, we would be happy to attend an upcoming Select Board meeting to explain the project proposal and to outline the public comment process. Please let me know if there are any questions or if you are interested in a meeting. I can be reached at the number below or through email at: jamie.carr@mass.gov.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jamie Carr, Regional Director Wachusett/Sudbury Region

